
  Moorside Infant & Junior School                  
  Executive Headteacher: Mrs L White 
  Deputy Headteacher: Mrs C Rowett 

‘Learning, sharing, caring and growing.’ 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
At Moorside Infant & Junior School we strive to create a friendly learning environment that encourages independence & 
achievement whilst always thinking about how we can care for and help our friends and families. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
MOORSIDE INFANT & JUNIOR SCHOOL,  HARROGATE ROAD, RIPON,  NORTH YORKSHIRE,  HG4 1SU  

Telephone: Ripon (01765) 604208         E-mail either: admin@moorside-inf.n-yorks.sch.uk or admin@moorside-jun.n-yorks.sch.uk      
Websites: www.moorside-inf.n-yorks.sch.uk or www.moorside-jun.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Your support for your child’s education is crucial to their progress.  Please tell us if there are any adjustments we need to make to help you support 
your child, for example: letters in large font; letters in different languages; wheelchair access; explaining things over the phone; a discussion with a 
school colleague of the same gender. We will do our best to accommodate your requests. 

 

 
28th March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Operation Encompass 
 
Our school has been given the opportunity to take part in a new project that will run jointly between all 
schools, academies and colleges in North Yorkshire and North Yorkshire Police. 
 
This new project, Operation Encompass, has been designed to provide early reporting to schools of any 
domestic abuse incidents that occur outside of normal school hours and that might have had an impact on 
a child attending our premises the following day. This information will be shared at the earliest 
opportunity between Monday to Friday, and when an incident occurs on a weekend, the school will be 
notified on the Monday by the police. 
 
A nominated member of school staff, known as a key adult, will receive the information from the police. 
They will be able to use information that has been shared with them, in confidence, to ensure that our 
school is able to make provision for possible difficulties experienced by children or their families. 
Information will be shared where it is identified that a child or young person was present, witnessed or 
was involved in a domestic abuse incident. 
 
Operation Encompass has already proved to be very effective in providing appropriate support to 
children. 
 
We are keen to offer the best support possible to all our children and we believe this initiative is going to 
be extremely beneficial and supportive for all those involved. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Louise White 
Headteacher 
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